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Thank You to our Volunteers! 

It takes a village, and in our case, the many helping hands in 

Lakeridge West who made our summer of good memories. From 

spring to fall cleanup, to arts and crafts, party games, grilling, baking, 

troubleshooting repairs, movie tech set-up, photography, and so much 

more: a heartfelt thank you! And if I missed you, a sincere apology 

and send your name to pool@lakeridgewest.org. 

Jennifer and Brian Banzaca 
Steve Bonavita 
Angela Bonk 
Christiam Estivenson 
Jack Goldman 
Tim and Sharon Honig 
Jonathan and Kendal Karten 
Michael Kurtas 
Jason and Allison Lennon 
Yvonne, Mike, Jennifer and Kaitlyn Mazza 
Terry and Courtney Monaghan 
Michelle and Scott Montalbano 
Amanda Nicolosi 
Scott Pappas 
Karen Paton 
Sal Parascandola 
Dawe, Rebecca, Aaron and Alex Peralta 
Kasia Przepiora 
Teresa Rafferty 
Phil Ressler 
Randi Rutan 
Brenda, Justin, and Ethan Rollings 
Jerry Sheehan 
Sharen and Michelle Silverman 
Natalie Videla 
Maryann Walkowski 
 

 

Trunk or Treat - Save Saturday, October 29  

Halloween will be celebrated officially with a Trunk or Treat in the 

Lakeridge West community parking lot on Saturday, October 29. 

Decorate your cars, hand out treats, dress up your little witches and 

goblins (and yourself too!), bring donuts and cider, and say boo to 

your neighbors. Be funny or spooky and have a good time. More 

details to follow including the schedule and other special activities.  

 

 

Two Recycling Events Planned  

A Fall Television Pickup is scheduled next week in our development. 

In Ward 2, any television at the curb will be picked up on Tuesday, 

October 11. In Ward 4, televisions will be picked on Thursday, 

October 13. You must email Recycling@OldBridge.com by 2 p.m. on 

October 10 to get on the schedule. 

Paper shredding is scheduled on Friday, October 21. Each car is 

permitted two boxes of confidential documents—no newspapers, 

magazines, etc. Boxes can be taken to the Old Bridge Recycling 

Center between noon and 3p.m. or to Cheesequake Village from 10 to 

11 a.m.  

 

Special LWCA Meeting on Sunday, November 6 

By now, in your US mail, you should have received an announcement 

of an upcoming meeting regarding the annual dues assessment in 

Lakeridge West. This mailed correspondence outlines the financial 

issues facing our Association and a proposal to increase our 

assessment. The Special Meeting will include a presentation, 

questions and answers, and a vote. It will be held on Sunday, 

November 6, from 1 to 3 p.m. at the Lutheran Church of the Good 

Shepherd on Route 516.  

You were also sent a proxy form if you are unable to attend the 

meeting. For more information, email pool@lakeridgewest.org.  
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